
Community Go Fund Me! 
 
Oh my goodness! Here at St Aidan's we are totally 
overwhelmed by the kindness and generosity shown by 
our school and local community.  As everyone knows we 
had some vandalism over lockdown and the Early Years 
play area got badly damaged and many toys got broken.  
We have just received a whopping £600 in donations! 
The staff and I cannot thank you all enough! Mrs 
Kennedy is planning on not only replacing what was 
broken but also replacing the bikes/trikes that the 
children have to play on too!  
 
 

 
 
	


